
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Letter

In terms of Section 35(4) of the National Heritage Resources Act (Act 25 of 1999)

Attention: Mr Anton Pelser
APelser Archaeological Consulting
P.O. Box 73703
Lynwood Ridge 
0040

Destruction permit: HISTORICAL-ARCHAEOLOGICAL EXCAVATION OF HISTORICAL ASH DUMP
ASSOCIATED WITH MODDERFONTEIN EXPLOSIVES FACTORY

Dear Mr Pelser, 

the APMHOB permit committee has received your application requesting the destruction of the historical ash
dump related to the Modderfontein Explosive Factory. A Phase 2 report from the excavation undertaken on
site was submitted to SAHRA with the application for destruction of the site.

The committee agreed to issue the permit.

Should you have any further queries, please contact the designated official using the case number quoted
above in the case header.

Yours faithfully

________________________________________ 
Mariagrazia Galimberti
Heritage Officer: Archaeology
South African Heritage Resources Agency

________________________________________ 
Colette Scheermeyer
SAHRA Head Archaeologist
South African Heritage Resources Agency
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